
To Whom It May Concern 
Re: ( Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil ) Bill 2009 
  
  
I am writing to support the Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil Bill 2009. As a consumer it 
concerns me greatly that I am unable to choose to avoid purchasing products using Palm 
Oil. I am horrified that I am unwittingly supporting an industry that causes the 
destruction of rainforest habitat, and the species that live within it. I wish to voice my 
strongest support of this bill which will allow the consumer to make  their choice when it 
comes to using  products containing Palm Oil. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Anton Mann 
 

 


